Debra Thomeson

From: Rae Wilkinson <raewilkinson74@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 27, 2020 2:58 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: No to mandate 7

I am strongly apposed to mandate #7. It grossly oversteps my rights. You can set up a non-congregate shelter and let it

be known to the public that it is available to whoever needs or chooses to use it. This would be a great resource for the
homeless and for whoever feels that they cannot quarantine at home for what ever reason. This does NOT NEED TO BE
A MANDATE it can be an offered resource. And the wording in the mandate leaves to much room for interpretation and
loopholes. My fear is that if you go through with this mandate you will be opening up a host of legal problems.

| also want to state again that we need to get some herd immunity on this island.We cannot continue to live under some
bubble hoping it will go away. | feel the hospital is way to fearful of anyone getting this virus and would keep things as is
until a vaccine would be available. We have had 3 cases now. The first one was not ill at all, the second mild symptoms
and the third unknown as of now. The outcome of this fear mongering and mandate making is going to cause way more
problems then the virus health wise and legal.

Respectfully,
Rae Wilkinson




